
 

 

Join us for our Lenten study, as we explore “Embracing 

the Uncertain” by Magrey R. deVega every Tuesday                    

beginning February 21 at 10 am and 6:30 pm.  If you would 

like to purchase this book on your own, feel free, or if you 

want the office to purchase the book and the supplemental 

“40 Devotions for Unsteady Times,” please sign up and 

note that on the sign up sheet.  Journey with your Bethany                  

family through the season of Lent as we strive to be a more 

faithful community.  This is the last Sunday to sign up and 

have the church order your books. 

There will be a Church Council meeting on Monday,                     

February 13 at 6:30 pm.  All church officers and committee 

chairs are encouraged to attend.  All are invited to attend. 

Caring Cards will meet on Tuesday, February 14 at 10 am.  

Join this group of caring folks to write birthday wishes and 

notes of encouragement to our members.  There’s no  

commitment, come whenever you can. 

Want to talk with Pastor Blaine outside the 

church? Maybe get to know him and a little 

more about what makes him tick?  He will be at 

Valley Pike Rumor Mill on Tuesday, February 14 

from 3-5 pm. Come by and say hello.  Enjoy a cup of coffee 

or tea and some good conversation! 

There will be P&W practice immediately after the worship 

service next Sunday, February 19. 

Have you been thinking about helping out with worship 

this year?  Again, there is no time like the present!  There is 

a sign up sheet at the Welcome Center.  Consider signing 

up to be a greeter, usher, reader, P&W singer or musician, 

help with communion, computer slides or sound.  We are 

willing to train all those interested.  Try something new! 

The Men’s Group will host a MOVIE NIGHT on Sunday,  

February 26 at 6 pm.  Drinks and popcorn will be provided.  

Men, women, and children of all ages are invited. 

Attention Ladies!  Looking for something 

“new” to get involved in at Bethany this 

year?  Something that won’t take up too 

much time?  Why not try Women’s Ministries?  All you need 

is a desire to come together with other women of faith for 

studies, fellowships and an occasional mission project.  If 

you have a passion for women of all ages, please talk to 

Cindy Kite about joining Women’s Ministries!  We need you! 

Did you enjoy singing with the Christmas Choir?  Or did you 

sit back and listen and wish you had joined?  Here’s your 

chance … an Easter Choir will begin rehearsing on 

Wednesday, March 8 at 6 pm.  The choir will sing Palm Sun-

day and Easter Sunday.  We invite and need you to join us! 

Please be in Prayer for ... 

Members: Hazel Truslow, Dollie Wilfong, Bill Kile, Charlene 

Michael, Maggie Huffer, Gary Ruleman, Peggy Lucas 

Extended Family: son & daughter of Dollie Wilfong, Lisa 

McCormick - friend of Rosemary Wagoner, Kris Lindsay - 

friend of Lori Mooney, brother-in-law of Barbara Long, 

Donna - cousin of Bill Kile, grandfather of Amber Casey 

Happy Birthday to … 

11th - Paige Crawford  13th - Rebekah Castle 

14th - Bradley Dunsmore 18th - Laura Lucas 

19th - Natalie Hiner  21st - Sandra Campbell

February 9, 2023 

Dollie Wilfong is home from the hospital, but 

has a long recovery in front of her.  We, as her 

church family, want to help out by taking meals 

to her twice a week.  There is a sign up sheet at the         

Welcome Center.  Help us love on her by signing up to 

take her a meal. 


